
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

October 07, 2019 

 

Jevon Foley 

John Foley Masonry, Inc. 

6679 80th Ave SE 
Clear Lake, Mn 55319 

612-363-8246 

 
 

Re: Talamore Senior Living – Work Performance 

 

Jevon, 

 
John Foley Masonry was a pleasure to work with.  Coming in to the project John Foley was a 

masonry contractor that we hadn’t used before.  Throughout the bidding process and construction 

Jevon & Jarmon were very professional and hard working.  The timeliness of submitting shop 

drawings, getting material samples, etc. were great and flowed right in to executing the work.  

John Foley Masonry did an excellent job and did everything they said they would do plus more.  

We really appreciate John Foley being apart of the team and will be seeing you down the road; 

referring you to other Project Managers throughout Ryan Companies. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Josh Brown 
Project Manager 
 
(p) 612-492-4242 
Ryan Companies US, Inc. 
533 South Third Street, Suite 100 
Minneapolis, MN 55415 

 
 


